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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 4, 2007

TO: Honorable John Carona, Chair, Senate Committee on Transportation & Homeland Security 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1127 by Hegar (Relating to the penalty for certain violations of county traffic 
regulations.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 251.161, Transportation Code, by changing the penalty that would be 
imposed for violations of certain county traffic regulations. Punishment for an offense, regardless if it 
is a first or subsequent offense, would be a fine not to exceed $200. The bill would take effect 
September 1, 2007.

Under existing statute, punishment for a first offense under Section 251 is a fine up to $50. If it is 
shown at trial that the person has been previously convicted one time of an offense under Section 251, 
the punishment is a fine not to exceed $200, and for two or more previous convictions, a fine not to 
exceed $500, confinement in the county jail for up to 60 days, or both.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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